such agreement being worked out. At the same time, the Secretary-General has
appealed to the Government of Israel to respond favourably to Ambassador ‘Jarring's
initiative. Ambassador Jarring will doubtless seek now to elaborate progressively
the terms of a peace settlement. For this he will be dependent upon goodwill

and restraint by the parties in asserting what they see as their respective

vital interests.

In the Canadian Government's view, the essential basis for a just and
lasting peace remains available to the parties in the full implementation of
Security Council Resolution 242. The opportunity is theirs, with Ambassador
Jarring's help, to resolve within that framework all their outstanding differences.
In this respect, the response of the U.A.R. Government to the questions posed
by Ambassador Jarring is encouraging. We earnestly hope that the ultimate effort
will be made along these lines, as a matter of urgency, to convert the present
absence of hostilities into an enduring peace.

The Canadian Government's concern to see the exchanges under Ambassador
Jarring proceed successfully has been emphasized to the parties in these terms

in our regular diplomatic contacts.
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